
 
 
 

Palm Beach Community College 
names new Foundation director  
 
(Lake Worth, Fla. – Jan. 9, 2006) – Suellen Mann has been named executive 
director of the Palm Beach Community College Foundation, the fund-raising arm 
of the College. 
 
The Jupiter resident was chosen after a nationwide search. She came to PBCC 
from the Jupiter Medical Center Foundation where she served as director of 
development for more than five years. During her tenure, she was responsible for 
the planning and implementation of programs, projects and activities designed to 
seek, receive and administer charitable contributions to the JMC Foundation for 
the benefit of the local, nonprofit hospital.  
 
“I’m very excited to join a prestigious organization such as Palm Beach 
Community College.  I believe in the power of education. It changes lives and 
enhances our community,” Mann said.  “I look forward to working with my 
colleagues at the college and the community.” 
 
Prior to going to the JMC Foundation, Mann worked for more than two years as 
development director for the Crohn’s & Colitis Foundation of America - Gold 
Coast Chapter. She also has worked as regional marketing director/vice 
president for NationsBank/Bank of America, regional marketing director/vice 
president for Southeast Bank/First Union and in various positions including 
director of corporate communications for The Bank of Miami. 
 
Mann holds a bachelor’s of science degree from Barry University and an M.B.A. 
degree in international business from the University of Miami.  
 
She is a member of the Association of Hospital Philanthropy, a board member of 
the Palm Beach Chapter of the Association of Fundraising Professionals and 
serves as an adjunct professor at Barry University’s Port St. Lucie campus. 
 
Mann is an active member of the Jupiter Kiwanis and the Palm Glades Council of 
Girl Scouts of America. 
       (more) 



 
 Editor’s note: For a photo of Suellen Mann, please visit 
www.pbcc.edu/crm/releasepics/suellenmann.jpg. 
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Tabatha McDonald 
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